
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of 
Detective Steven Kane. Steven began his service 
career in 1998 when he joined the U.S. Army as a 
Cavalry Scout, where he was deployed and went on 
multiple missions for almost 8 years. 

Steven then transferred to his Law Enforcement 
career, starting with the Alachua County sheriff’s 
Office in October of 2006 and was a Deputy Sheriff 
with ACSO until August of 2010. He then began 
working with Florida Fish and wildlife down in West 
Palm Beach, where he was an officer for two years. 
In December of 2012 he began his work with the 
U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs as a federal 
police officer, leaving in 2014 to join DIFS. 

In 2014 Steven came aboard the Bureau of Fire, 
Arson, and Explosives (BFAEI) unit in Orlando, 
where he has been with us for the past 5 years. 
Thank you so much for your willingness to serve 
not only your country but also your local 
community. Steven you will be missed. 

Orlando BFAEI Detective  
Steven Kane 

DIFS thanks Detective Steven Kane 
for his dedication and efforts in the 

fight against arson. 


